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Prof Smilja Kalenic
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International Journal of Infection Control

Dear Prof Smilja Kalenic,

We'd greatly appreciate if you consider our manuscript “Lack of sporicidal activity
in diallyl-disulphide-oxide and a nanotechnology-product for sterilizing medical and
dental instruments” by Cesar | Velazquez-Ramirez, Rogelio J Scougall-Vilchis,
Leonor Sanchez-Pérez, A Enrique Acosta-Gio, for its possible publication in
International Journal of Infection Control.

This manuscript presents results of original research, the text, or a similar one, has
not been previously published in print or electronic format and is not under
consideration by another journal.

Each author contributed substantially to this research’s conception, design,
laboratory work, analysis, interpretation, and manuscript writing. | warrant that the
manuscript has been read and approved by all authors and that all agree to the
submission to International Journal of Infection Control. None of the authors has
any potential conflict of interest to disclose.

This study does not involve human subject participation and no IRB approval was
required.

Sincerely,

nrique Acosta-Gio, DDS, PhD

Corresponding author
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